
Congress Park Neighbors Inc.  
April 19 2017
Meeting took place at Reach School

In attendance:

Tom Conis, Nigel Daniels, Chris Martinez, Charlotte Pitt, Wendy Moraski, Vicki Eppler, Steve Eppler, 
Maggie Price, Anna McCaffery, Jeff Feeney, Karen Miller, Guy Champlin, Nancy Champlin, Pam 
Lozoo, Becky Coughlin, Mary Lou Fenili, Susan Engel, Tom Sitz, John Van Sciver, Robert Routh, Chet
Adams, Conor Techentien, Betsy Rumely, Mary Sullivan, Rob Santoro, Edward Cookson, Myles 
Tangelin, Norah Lovato, Haines Eason, CM Wayne New

This meeting consisted mainly of two programs. The first was Mayor Michael B. Hancock who took 
questions.  The second was Charlotte Pitt from Denver Waste who reported on the effort to remove 
dumpsters from Congress Park.  Both speakers are part of an audio transcript found here.
http://www.congressparkneighbors.org/2017/04/22/audio-of-cpn-meeting-april-19-2017/

Prior to the beginning of the programs the CPN Board met (Vicki Eppler, Tom Conis, Wendy Moraski, 
Maggie Price, Myles Tangelin) and approved the meeting minutes with no corrections or additions for 
October, December 2016 and February 2017.  Motion to approve by Wendy Moraski and seconded by 
Vicki Eppler.  Vote passed unanimously.

Maggie and Myles will man membership booth at CPGreen Team Earth Day Event

Wendy will reprint the CPN Poster describing our activities for Earth Day event.

Vicki will look into reprinting our signs announcing our meetings. 

Our kiosk by the coffee shop was damaged.  Susan Bardwell has made arrangements for it to be fixed.

Myles suggested that we have signs printed up announcing our meeting to be placed in front of the 
school.  Previous signs were outdated and given to Noah for Earth Day signage.

After the two programs Rebecca Coughlin gave a report on the Green Team and the upcoming Earth 
Day celebration at Capital Heights Church.

Meeting adjourned 8:00 pm

http://www.congressparkneighbors.org/2017/04/22/audio-of-cpn-meeting-april-19-2017/

